
 

 

 

Email body: 

Don’t miss the opportunity to nominate an outstanding school board member for AASB’s All-
State School Board Member Recognition Program. 
 
Now in its 23nd year, the All-State recognition honors up to five past or present school board 
members who have exhibited exemplary boardmanship.  We encourage you to nominate a 
worthy individual from your school board or a member of any other Alabama school board.   
 
Remember, it is an honor to be nominated.  If your board previously has nominated a 
member who was not selected, consider nominating that person again. 

The nomination form and guidelines are attached. Note that nominations require majority 
approval of the board.  

Nominations must be received by September 7, 2018.  Please contact AASB Leadership 
Development Director Susan Salter (334-277-9700 or SSalter@AlabamaSchoolBoards.org) if 
you have any questions. 
 
AASB appreciates your continued support of our All-State School Board Member Recognition 
Program, and we look forward to your involvement this year. 
 
Sally Smith, JD 
Executive Director  
Alabama Association of School Boards 

43 South Jackson Street | Montgomery, AL 36104 

ssmith@alabamaschoolboards.org | www.AlabamaSchoolBoards.org 

Connect with us on Facebook and Twitter 
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Attachments (if any): 

2018 All State Guidelines and Nomination Form 

http://bit.ly/AASBAllState2018

